
In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay 

are cleared regularly.   If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer 

be eligible to use our facilities until paid e.g. before and after 

school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

   Star of the week 

    Clever Caterpillars - Pippa Clulow 

 Busy Bees - Hetty Dawson 

 Terrific Tigers - Elora Dawson 

 Charming Cheetahs - Alexis Holley 

 Perfect Panthers - Beau Glynn 

 Learning Lions - Tyler Heathcote 

 Wise Owls - Flynn Clulow 

 Super Squirrels - Joseph Doorbar  

 

 

           Handwriting Hero 

  Clever Caterpillars - Mason Scarratt 

 Busy Bees - Lucas Antrobus  

 Terrific Tigers - Grace Noakes 

 Charming Cheetahs - Fletcher Harvey  

 Perfect Panthers - Isabelle Shaw 

 Learning Lions - Alivia Jewess 

 Wise Owls - Bethany Kidd 

 Super Squirrels - Lillie-Mai Patterson 

  

 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Maisy Hancock 

 Busy Bees - Bethlyn Dickerson  

 Terrific Tigers - Mason Lawton 

 Charming Cheetahs - Hallie Hopwood 

 Perfect Panthers -  Emily Booth 

 Learning Lions - Neveah Dickerson 

 Wise Owls - Jessica Hughes 

 Super Squirrels - Sam Stutcinskas 

  

                    

Ladybird of the week  

                                                                                            

     Isaac Whalley  
 

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest in Mrs 

Butler’s office: 

William Leake, Natasha Meir, 

Jasper Reed, Lennon Casewell,  

Elliot Wallace. Abigail Dyson, Jack Jones  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school achievements:  

Jacob Kidd was awarded his first Red Tag in Brazilian  

Jiu-Jitsu  

Teddy Oakes passed is Stage 2 Swimming Award 

Shaun Bailey passed his Stage 4 Swimming Award  

Reggie Porter passed his Stage 3 Swimming Award  

Connor Jude was awarded for his footballing talents  

Website Updates  

Homework Menus are available.  

Please contact the office if you require a paper 

copy. 

Lunch time menu for next week is ‘Week 4’  

Standon Bowers 

Y4 pupils this week have attended Standon Bowers; an outdoor       

educational residential centre for 3 days this week.  They have had an 

amazing time and enjoyed activities such as caving, archery, high 

ropes and bridge building.  They have returned tired and a little 

smelly but they have made us all very proud – well done Y4!             

For photos follow us on twitter @KingsfieldSch 

Homework 

Question % of yes 

Do you like the new homework menu? 94% 

Is your child enjoying having a choice of 95% 

Are the tasks engaging your child to learn 97% 

Is there enough variety in the task? 95% 

Is the time scale to complete manageable? 97% 

Do the new tasks provide enough challenge? 98% 

Communication 

Question % of yes 

Do you find the newsletter informative? 97% 

Currently you have the choice of having the 

newsletter as a paper copy, emailed or via 

the website – are you able to access this 

97% 

Did you attend one or more of the follow-

ing:- September information evenings, 

parent workshops, parents evening or par-

93% 

Do you find the website informative? 95% 

Thank you to all 88    

parents who gave 

time to complete an 

on-line survey last 

term.   

We do value your 

feedback and make 

changes where       

possible. The       

outcome of the 

questionnaire to gain 

feedback on the 

changes this year 

with regard to    

homework and lines 

of communication 

are summarised in 

the table to the 

right.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

  

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY—6th May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Height and Weight  

Measurements for Reception  

Monday 4th March  

 

Parents Evening  

Monday 4th March 

Early Appointments  

 

Parents Evening  

Tuesday 5th March  

Late Appointments  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 7th march  

 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 15th February  

 

Y2 Change for Life festival 

Tuesday 19th March  

 

Y3 Easter Experience  

Thursday 4th April  

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

1st March 2019 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can give a compliment   

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars  95.00% 

    Busy Bees                98.18% 

    Charming Cheetahs 80.00% 

    Terrific Tigers          93.33% 

    Perfect Panthers      97.00% 

    Learning Lions        98.33% 

    Super Squirrels       99.13% 

    Wise Owls                 94.58% 

    Fantastic Foxes       100% 

    Brilliant Badgers      97.24% 

  

Last weeks winners are  Fantastic 

Foxes with 100%    

Well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             

Attendance was 95.94% 

 

   School target: 

    96.5% 

 

 

House Points  

Mars 269 

Saturn 250 

Jupiter 245 

Earth 267 

This weeks winner is: MARS 

World Book Day  

World book day   

Thursday 7th March 2019. 

Come to school dressed as a 

character from your favourite book -  don’t 

forget to bring the book too!  

E-Safety Advice for Parents  

 

 

 

School has been made aware of the Momo      
challenge that has been appearing on some     
popular apps such as What’s app, Facebook 
YouTube and YouTubeKids.  

We understand that this has caused upset,       
distress and panic with some children and their 
families. 

The link below will hopefully provide some advice 
on how to deal with this current online threat and 
how to keep children safe online.  

 https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/
platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-
parents/  

Paper copies will be available from the school 
office if required.  

Please be vigilant when your child is going online 
to avoid further upset and distress. If your child 
does ask questions please reiterate to your child 
that it is unreal and only a story. Please ensure 
your child is not actively searching for content 
online or discussing and scaring other children.  

 

Thank you  

Red Nose Day 

To fundraise towards comic relief we would like      
children to wear red clothes along with any Red 

Nose Day accessories in exchange for £1  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents/

